## **NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING**

SEGOE ROAD BIKE LANE EXENSION Wednesday, July 13, 2011, 6:30 p.m. Westwood Christian Church, 5210 Odana Road

Dear Neighbors,

I am inviting you to attend a neighborhood meeting to discuss the continuation of buffered bike lanes on Segoe Road that would extend the lanes from the point of their current termination (just north of Mineral Point Road) to Odana Road. This proposed re-marking will result in the elimination of a through traffic lane in both directions on Segoe Road.

Traffic Engineering staff will be available to present and discuss concept plans and to answer any questions. I hope to see you there.

Ald. Matt Phair, District 20 district20@cityofmadison.com 298-7602